

www.caird.ca|info@caird.ca

P.O. Box 4440, Edmonton, AB, Canada, T6E 4T5 Phone: (780) 439-5510 | Fax: (780) 439-5478

Re. Reference - Mr. Evan Briscall

April 20, 2010

To Whom It May Concern,

As an international relief and development organization, we have been most appreciative of the volunteer efforts of Mr. Evan Briscall in preparing a video for CAIRD to be used both in public presentations and on our website. His dedication was evident from the beginning of the project. Communication was timely and he constantly checked in with CAIRD to ensure that his work was meeting our goals. Evan demonstrated commitment to see things through to their completion.

It is a pleasure to communicate with Evan and he is very open to feedback. Evan's work was done creatively and well from a technical perspective. He "got it right the first time."

Should you like to discuss this reference or any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me by email ( peterm@caird.ca) or via our office (noted above).

Your truly,

Peter Mrazik President

Children's Aid International